
 
April 30,2021 

 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 

I am requesting funding for Scriber Creek Trail Redevelopment Phase 2 in fiscal year 
2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Lynnwood, located at 19100 

44th Ave. W Lynnwood, WA 98036.  
 
The funding would be used to cover various unfunded expenses that will fully complete 
Phase 2 of this redevelopment project..  

 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Rick Larsen 
Member of Congress 

Washington State, 2nd District 


